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“January’s available active inventory was at a low of 528 available listings,” said Doug McIntyre, 2018 

RSAR President. “The declining supply of active inventory is the primary reason we are seeing 

increasing prices. Looking to the year ahead, with the passage of the new tax bill, Californians will be 

looking at Nevada as a better place to own real estate.” 

• The January median price at $360,000 is up 4% from December 2017 and up 19% from a year 

ago.    

• January unit sales at 400 are down 19% from December and up 10% compared to January 2017.    

• January new listings are up 51% at 470 compared to December and up 20% from one year ago.   

• The Reno market is a seller’s market, at 1.3 months supply of inventory.  Months supply of 

inventory is the time it would take to exhaust the active inventory at the current rate of sales.   

 

Conclusions 

• The January median sales price at $360.000 started 2018 at a near record high for a January.  It 

was twelve years ago, when median price reached its peak of $365,000 in January 2006.   

Today’s market conditions are much different than they were in 2006.  With inventory levels at 

record lows, it continues to put upward pressure on sales prices.  

• New listings in January were up 50% from December.  Sellers may see this year as the time to 

sell.  With the passage of the new tax bill, Californians will be looking at Nevada as a better 

place to own real estate.    

• Unit sales were down from the prior month, but up 10% from January 2017.    

• January available active inventory was at a low of 528 listings.   

• The average days to contract were 54 in January were down 25% compared to January 2017. 

• Properties are remaining on the market an average of 99 days down 9% from January 2017. 

• Sellers are receiving an average of 98.6% of list price up less than 1% from January 2017. 
















